Jobcentre closures in areas with red
severe weather warning

Benefit payments will be made as normal. We will make every effort to contact
everyone who has an appointment on one of those days to have it over the
telephone or to rearrange, so they need not contact us or worry about their
claim.

Our telephony enquiry lines will be open as usual. Numbers to call can be
found on www.gov.uk/contact-jobcentre-plus
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